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Dear Editor:

Trevor Carolan hit the nail squarely on the head with his Sunday, Sept. 28 column,

District Council's Dirty Little Secret. As a lifelong resident of the City of North

Vancouver, I am more incensed with each passing day with the situation here, and

how things are being done. The privilege of "in camera" secret meetings has been

increasingly abused for years. I remember when things were not done this

way.What has been happening here is disgraceful. The time has more than come

for a mayor and council who represent the electorate, not developers and their

campaign donations. Property developers are completely out of control, and know

exactly what to do in order to get exactly what they want, everyone and everything

else be damned.

Chris Cullen

North Vancouver
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